
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

TENTATIVE BUDGET HEARING 

VILLAGE OF KENMORE 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a Tentative Budget Hearing will be held 

Tuesday, April 11, 2023.   

 

WHEREAS, pursuant to statute, the Mayor, as Budget Officer for the Village, 

has heretofore prepared a Tentative Budget for the Fiscal Year beginning June 1, 2023 

and ending May 31, 2024, and 

 

WHEREAS, copies thereof have been submitted to each member of the Board of 

Trustees and a copy thereof filed with the Village Clerk 

 

NOW, THEREFORE BE IT 

 

RESOLVED, that a Public Hearing and possible adoption upon said Tentative 

Budget will be held by the Board of Trustees on the 11th day of April, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. 

in the Council Chambers of the Kenmore Municipal Building on that day and that written 

and oral comments on the entire budget may be presented by citizens of the community.  

 

NOTICE IS FURTHER GIVEN, that the salary of the Mayor shall be 

$16,000.00 and each of the Trustees $8,000.00 and 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a copy of said Tentative Budget is available 

for inspection at www.villageofkenmore.org 

 

PUBLISHED BY ORDER OF THE CLERK/TREASURER OF THE VILLAGE OF 

KENMORE 

 

Date:  March 23, 2023    Kathleen P. Johnson 

       Village Clerk/Treasurer 

http://www.villageofkenmore.org/

